Institute of Pharmaceutical Technology and Regulatory Affairs

Head of Institute: Prof. Ildiko Csoka Ph.D. dr. habil.

Jubilee symposium invitation

Dear Professor.

I would like to cordially invite You and the members of your Department to join the V. Jubilee Symposium of Young Researchers on Pharmaceutical Technology, Biotechnology and Regulatory Science organized by the Institute of Pharmaceutical Technology and Regulatory Affairs, University of Szeged in hybrid form, 18-20 January 2023.

The Symposium will take place at the *ELI-ALPS* Laser Institute and in the Central Building of the University of Szeged. The conference will be organized as a *hybrid event*. This way, online participation is also available for those who cannot come to Szeged for some reason. Hopefully, we can welcome many of you to our university.

Last year we had 47 presenters from 12 countries. Over the past four years, the number of participants kept growing, and we have done everything to keep the youthful and friendly atmosphere of the Young Researchers Symposium. We look forward to welcoming you all again in January 2023.

We can provide places for 1-2 oral presentations and 2-3 flash presentations for your PhD students and young researchers. The oral presentation would be a 10 min speech followed by 5 min Q&A section. The flash presentation means a pre-recorded video in 3-5 min and a chance for a real-time discussion after the video.

We would like to receive the registrations by **23 December** via the following form: https://forms.gle/TP1d1aeCmnSRJgNe7. For more information, please find the first circular attached. Please, share this opportunity with your Department members.

We would like to ask all personal participants to contribute to the conference costs of €25 per person. The conference cost includes the buffet lunches on Wednesday and Thursday and the Gala Dinner. The payment shell be done between 1-13 January 2023 after recieving the proforma invoice.

Also, a **short video** would be nice to have, which can introduce the facilities of your department to contribute to future cooperation between the participants of the symposium. If you send in advance or bring it with you, it will be played during the symposium.

If you have any questions, you can contact the Organising Committee through the *gytfi.phd.pharm@szte.hu* e-mail address.

Thank you for considering attending our event. We are looking forward to hearing from You.

Kind regards.

Prof. Ildiko Csóka

Head Institute of Pharmaceurical Technology and Regulatory Affairs

University of Szeged